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Gentlemen:
I received a copy of the name change sundry from you stating that the footage on the
sundry did not match the C-102. The reason for this is when the sundry was submitted
for a name change Mallon Oil Company had only submitted the NOS to the Bureau of
Land Management. Then we held an onsite and the footage changed to 702’ FNL an 583’
FWL. This is the footage that is on the C-102 and APD.
Enclosed is a copy of the approved Name Change Sundry.

Thank you for your assistance. Should you have any questions regarding this matter
please feel free to contact me at (970)382-9100.

Sincerely,

MALLON OIL COMPANY
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Christy Serrano
Production Secretary
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